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Keeping children safe is paramount in Stower Provost Community Primary School. It is 
the duty and responsibility of everyone to safeguard and promote the welfare of children. 
Stower Provost Community School recognises the needs and wishes of every child will 

be put first. Safeguarding children and young people means protecting them from abuse 
or neglect, getting the right support in place as early as possible and maintaining an 

environment in which children and young people feel safe and healthy is our priority. We 
all have a personal responsibility to notice when a child or young person may be at risk 

of harm and pass our concerns to someone who can act to protect them. 
 

Our staff and governors have been trained on safeguarding in line with the 2018 
Keeping Children Safe in Education document and have taken part in ‘Prevent’ training. 
Please take time to look at our Safeguarding Policy on our School Policies page. If you 

have any questions, please do not hesitate in contacting Mr Stanford (Designated 
Safeguarding Lead) who will be able to provide you with support and advice. 

Stower Provost Community Primary School values the support of parents and the 
community and to ensure the safety of our children we have strict volunteering 

procedures. 
 

If you are interested in becoming a regular volunteer in our school please contact Mrs 

Pike via the school office. Our process, procedures and documentation will be explained 

to you. If you are successful you will enter into our induction process with safeguarding 

the main priority. Click to read our Volunteer Good Practice Guide 

http://www.stowerprovost.dorset.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2018/11/Child-Protection-Policy-2018-19.pdf
http://www.stowerprovost.dorset.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2018/11/Volunteers-Good-Practice-Guide-for-Working-in-our-School-1.pdf

